
 

 
 
 
 
14 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

Welcome to Ashington Academy 
 
We would like to invite you to a ‘Moving up’ evening on Tuesday 21 June (5.00pm – 7.00pm) 
at which we will provide information about life at Ashington Academy. At this event there will 
be presentations from key members of staff, and an opportunity to have a tour of the school.  
 
There will be two sessions running during the evening, please use the link below to reserve 
your tickets due to the hall capacity.  You must reserve your tickets, please book enough 
tickets to include your child.  If you require any assistance please contact the school office.  
 
5.00pm – 6.00pm https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/337901892657 
6.00pm – 7.00pm https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/337906797327 
 
Our uniform provider, Emblematic, will be in school on Tuesday 21 June (5.00pm – 8.00pm), 
there will be an opportunity to view and order uniform.  Please note that the deadline for 
uniform orders is Sunday 24th July 2022 to ensure delivery prior to the start of the new 
academic year. Alternatively, you may choose to order your child’s uniform online, 
https://emblematic.co.uk/bedlington-store/ahs/ Uniform can be delivered to your home 
address or to the shop which is based in Bedlington, please check their website for opening 
hours. 
 
This will be followed by our Transition Day on Thursday 7 July when students will spend the 
full day with us here at the academy and spend time with their peers and their teachers as 
well as having a chance to sample our school lunches in the school dining hall, free of 
charge. Your child should come to Ashington Academy in their normal primary school 
uniform on this date.  Students will be expected to make their own way to and from 
Ashington Academy on the day. More details about the Transfer Day will be provided nearer 
the time.    
 
I would also like to draw your attention to our New Parents’ Information Evenings on 
Tuesday 12th July (6.00pm – 7.00pm), in preparation for your child starting at Ashington 
Academy in September. The evening will begin with a presentation in the school hall, 
followed by an opportunity for students to meet their form tutors.  
 
We look forward to meeting and working with you and your child over the coming weeks. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Y Weston  
Head of School 
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